
When construction in your alley blocks access to your garage or impacts your regular garbage and 
recycling pick-up, the contractor is responsible for providing alternative parking, and garbage and 
recycling pick-up. 

Alternative Parking 

For residents with garages that will be 
temporarily blocked by construction, 
the Walsh-Fluor Design-Build Team 
will provide alternative, secure 
parking. For each individual parking 
space blocked by construction, you 
will receive an alternative parking 
spot. 

Residents who will require alternative 
parking will be given two weeks’ 
advance notice, alternative parking 
information and a parking pass. 

Potential alternative parking spaces 
that have been identified to date and 
are shown on the map. 

Garbage & Recycling  
Pick-Up
For residents whose garbage and 
recycling pick-up will be impacted by 
construction in their alleys, Walsh-
Fluor will arrange for garbage and 
recycling pick-up. Their will be no 
interruption of services. Construction 
crews will be responsible for moving 
garbage and recycling bins for 
collection and returning them.

Construction in Your Alley

LBMM Potential Alternative  
Parking Locations 

The addresses listed are potential 
alternative parking locations identified at 

this time and are subject to change. 
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